
Mayflower Council Fee Update
We’re  committed  to  providing  the  best  Scouting  experience
possible for all youth in the Mayflower Council. After careful
consideration,  the  Mayflower  Council  Executive  Board  has
approved an increase in the annual program fee, effective
August 1, 2024. This increase was originally announced on
March 27, 2024.

What’s Changing:

The program fee will increase from $48 to $68 per youth
member  in  Cub  Scouting,  Scouts  BSA,  Venturing,  and
Exploring.
This fee does not apply to adult members.

Where Your Investment Goes:

These additional funds will allow the Mayflower Council to
continue to:

Support Local Units: Click here to see a comprehensive
list  of  how  your  investment  directly  benefits  Scout
units and families.
Deliver  Exceptional  Programs:  We  offer  exciting
activities,  leadership  development,  and  valuable  life
skills training.
Ensure Safety and Security: Your Scouts’ wellbeing is
paramount. We provide comprehensive liability insurance
and Youth Protection training.
Stay Innovative: We constantly develop new and engaging
programs to meet the needs of today’s youth.

National Fees:

Please note that National Scouting America has a separate
annual registration fee. These funds directly support national
programs such as Scoutbook, program resources, and national

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/mayflower-council-fee-update/


events.

Questions?

We understand that any fee increase is a consideration. If you
have questions about the program fee or the National Scouting
America membership fee, please don’t hesitate to contact us at
communication@mayflowerbsa.org.

Thank You!

Your continued commitment to Scouting in the Mayflower Council
is crucial. By investing in our programs, you’re helping to
prepare thousands of youth across the MetroWest and South
Shore  of  Massachusetts  for  life.  We  appreciate  your
understanding  and  support!


